
 
 

 
From: Kathleen Victory [mailto:victory@fhhlaw.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 04, 2009 10:27 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: KBVK-LP Silent STA 
 
Mohammad, I inadvertently filed a request for silent STA for the above referenced facility when it should 
have been an extension of silent STA.  I wish to withdraw the pending STA and I will (a little later today) file 
a replacement application for an extension of the silent STA. Thank you.  
 
Kathleen Victory 
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________________________________________________________ 
 
TAX ADVICE DISCLAIMER: Under applicable U.S. Treasury Regulations, we are required to inform you 
that any U.S. tax advice contained in this email or any attachment hereto is not intended or written to be 
used, and cannot be used, either (i) for purposes of avoiding penalties imposed under the U.S. Internal 
Revenue Code, or (ii) for promoting, marketing, or recommending to another party any tax-related 
matter addressed herein. 
 
NOTICE: This e-mail message and all attachments transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of 
the addressee and may contain legally privileged and confidential information.  If the reader of this 
message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to 
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use 
of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this message in error, 
please notify the sender immediately by replying to this message and please delete it from your 
computer. 
 
 


